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Bill Title: Relating to electric vehicles.

Government Unit(s) Affected: Department of Environmental Quality

Summary of Fiscal Impact
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on
Climate, Energy, and Environment to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.

The measure appropriates General Fund in the 2025-27 biennium for zero-emission vehicle incentives and
infrastructure. The measure appropriates $92 million to the Department of Environmental Quality for vehicle
purchase incentives and charging infrastructure support. The measure also appropriates $30 million to the
Department of Transportation for rebates to install electric vehicle charging stations through the community
charging rebates program.

A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint
Committee on Ways and Means.
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